
 

Board Briefs 

November 13, 2012 

The following information contains highlights from the November 13, 2012 Readington Board of Educa-
tion meeting.  For complete minutes from this meeting, please check the district website 
(www.readington.k12.nj.us) on or about November 28, 2012. 

The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for November 27, 2012 at 7:30 PM in the Board of Educa-
tion Offices located at Holland Brook School.  Please review the agenda that will be posted on Tuesday, No-
vember 20, and consider attending.  Board meetings are also live-streamed and can be viewed from home; 
click here to tune in. 

Education/Technology 
 The 2012-13 Nursing Services Plan was approved for submission. 
 Four RMS fundraisers and one HBS fundraiser were approved. 
 The 2012-13 NJ Quality Single Accountability Continuum Statement of Assurance was accepted and ap-

proved for submission to the NJ Department of Education. 
 The Mandarin Chinese curriculum and 6th grade textbooks were approved. 
 The 2012-2013 District Goals were approved. 
 Charlotte Danielson’s Teacher Evaluation Framework was approved as the evaluation model for the dis-

trict. 
 The revised 2012-13 calendar was approved.  Please click here to view the revised calendar. 

Finance/Facilities 
 A grant in the amount of $5,000 was accepted from the Investors Savings Bank Charitable Foundation, 

which will be used in support of the Holland Brook School playground renovation. 
 The annual update to the Uniform State Memorandum of Agreement between Education and Law En-

forcement Officials was approved. 
 A donation of two electronic scoreboards and 42 field hockey and lacrosse uniforms was accepted from 

the Booster Club. 
 A donation of a viola, bow and case to the RMS Music Department was accepted from Readington resi-

dents Charles Michael Drain and Smita S. Patel. 

* * * * * * * * * * 

Personnel   
 Club advisors and program facilitators were approved for the 2012-13 school year. 
 RMS chaperones were approved for the 2012-13 school year. 

Superintendent’s Report 
 Curriculum Supervisors Matt Hall and Kari McGann presented testing results from the 2011-12 school 

year.  Please click here to view their PowerPoint presentation. 
 Dr. Sargent presented an update to the 2012-13 district goals. 

Communications 
 Policy 5111—Eligibility of Resident/Nonresident Pupils was approved for second reading and adopted. 
 Policy 2363—Pupil Use of Privately-Owned Technology was approved for first reading. 
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